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GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins    0.2%

Pyperonyl butoxide 1.2%

DANGER    POISON

REGISTRATION NO. 25611 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS: 
20 L 
70 L 
210 L

Avmor
433, Ste-Helene

Montreal, QC H2Y 2L1
(514) 849-8074

A pyrethrin based, contact insecticide that kills both flying and
crawling insects.

USE DIRECTIONS

To be effective, this product must be used at full strength.

Use in portable sprayers or foggers.

For the control of insects such as: Cockroaches, Ants, Flea
Beetles, Fruit Flies, Lice, Mosquitoes, Wasps, Flies, Gnats,
Sucking Lice, Ticks, Mites, Bedbugs.

FLYING INSECTS:: Close doors and windows.  Using a portable



sprayer, direct spray-mist upwards to all parts of the room,
especially windows and other light sources.  Also direct spray-
mist into areas where insects are present.  Start at farthest
corner of room and finish at doorway.  For foggers, set to
distribute 2 mL of product per m3 and apply at a rate of 170 mL
per minute.  If possible, keep doors and windows closed for 15-20
minutes after each treatment.

CRAWLING INSECTS: Spray hiding places such as baseboards, moist
areas, openings around drains and pipes, and behind storage
areas.  Spray ant trails around door sills, window frames, or in
ant nests.  Insects must be hit to be killed.  Apply at a rate of
15m2 per litre.  Apply a coarse spray moving the spray rapidly to
prevent overwetting.  Maintain proper ventilation after sealed
areas have been treated.

In food processing plants and food service establishments, apply
only when plant is NOT in operation.  Remove all food before
treatment.  Cover all food processing surfaces and thoroughly
clean with potable water before resuming operation.

For meat packing plants, treat only when plant is NOT in
operation.  No exposed meat products, ingredients or packaging
materials to be kept in the room.  Cover food handling equipment. 
All treated surfaces that may contact meat food products or other
food products should be washed and rinsed thoroughly with potable
water after treatment and before re-use for food processing.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Combustible liquid. 
Product contains petroleum distillate.  Do not store, pour or use
near fire or flame.  Wear mask or respirator when applying spray
mist.  Wear protective clothing.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled
or absorbed through skin.  Wash thoroughly wit soap and water
after handling and before eating, etc.  Do not contaminate feed,
water or food stuffs.

FIRST AID: If in EYES: Rinse immediately with plenty of water. 
If irritation persists, seek medical attention.  If on SKIN: Wash
immediately with plenty of water.  If irritation persists, get
medical attention.  If INGESTED: DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING.  Have
conscious person drink several glasses of water or milk. Seek
medical attention or contact poison control centre.  If INHALED:
Allow the person to rest in a well ventilated area.  If
discomfort persists, seek medical attention.  

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe



conditions.

DISPOSAL:

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to the treatment site.

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.

3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.
4. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial

requirements.
5. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product

and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the Manufacturer.

0 = INSIGNIFICANT HEALTH        2

1 = SLIGHT FLAMMABILITY  2

2 = MODERATE REACTIVITY    0

3 = HIGH PROTECTION    3

4 = VERY HIGH

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


